
 
I have been given your email regarding an issue I have, I believe you are the manager of Kulwinder Johal, Kulwinder Johal is
dealing with a case for Enfield Council which relates to my son Mr Simon Cordell.
 
It would seem a letter which was deemed by the court and Judge as a consent order was sent to the court by Kulwinder Johal. I
have requested that the letter be sent to me via this email as we have never seen it.
 
I do have Authority to address things for my son Simon Cordell, but it would seem I am being ignored, which my request to be
sent the letter that was sent to the court by Kulwinder Johal.
 
Please see below a list of emails sent which there has only been one reply, with all the information for the case.
 
Could you please address this matter as a matter of urgency?
 
I look forward to your reply to this matter.
 
 
Regards
 
 
Lorraine Cordell on behalf of Simon Cordell
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 12 December 2019 11:44
To: 'Kulwinder Johal'; 'Ronak Ahmed'; 'Sean Shanmuganathan'
Subject: RE: RE: Simon Cordell Claim Number FOOED222
Importance: High
 
Dear Kulwinder Johal
 
 
I know you have read the below email so cannot understand why you have not replied and sent over the letter sent to the court
which they received on the 05/12/2019 and deemed it to be a consent order.
 
I have just made a call to Tyrer Roxburgh Solicitors who are no longer dealing with this case as legal aid was withdrawn which you
will be aware of.
 
Mr Ahmed is on leave so I have asked Sean Shanmuganathan to call me back, as he is the one who called me last night to explain
regarding the court order which was received in there office on the 11/12/2019 which he forwarded me the court order over via
my email last night.
 
I do not understand why you are not sending me the letter, which was sent to the court for this court order to be made up.
 
Could you please forward me the letter sent to the court. You did ask me on the phone call we had this morning you would need
an Authority letter which you have had so there is no reason the letter can not be sent to me, as you have had what you asked for.
 
In addition, can you please forward it to Sean Shanmuganathan sean@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk as he does know about my son's case
and the letter can then be added to there file, as Mr Ahmed is on leave, he will not be able to deal with this until his return. I have
CC in both Mr Ahmed and Sean Shanmuganathan all the emails.
 
Could this matter please be addressed as a matter of urgency?
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